
 

From: Jeff Merritt <jmerritt@centauth.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 2:38 PM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Cc: Pam Townsend (Pbtj2004@gmail.com) <Pbtj2004@gmail.com>; Perry Safran 
<psafran@safranlaw.com> 
Subject: RE: Perry reappointed to the Centennial Authority 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Hi, Toni.  I have spoked with Pam Townsend and Perry Safran and both are interested in being 
reappointed.    

 

Let me know if you have any questions or need anything else.   

 


